
  

  
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE CHINO PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

OCTOBER 15, 2025 
 

6:00 PM 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Chino Planning 

Commission scheduled for Wednesday, October 15, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. has been 

canceled. The next meeting of the Planning Commission will be on Wednesday, 

November 19, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at this location. 

 
 
______________________________ 
Natalie Gonzaga, City Clerk 
 
 
I, Natalie Gonzaga, City Clerk of the City of Chino, hereby declare that on 
Wednesday, October 8, 2025, the above notice was posted on the door of the 
Chino City Council Chambers located at 13220 Central Avenue, Chino, California, 
and on the south window of Chino City Hall, and this notice was posted on the 
City’s website at www.cityofchino.org by myself or under my direction. 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Natalie Gonzaga, City Clerk 
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